August 14, 2019

Mark Ausley, President Florida Chapter of The Wildlife Society

Dear Mark:

The Florida Chapter of The Wildlife Society bylaws have been reviewed. The amended bylaws are in conformance with The Wildlife Society bylaws and are approved. Please add two dates to the top of the bylaws:

Organized: June 7, 1968 Amended and Approved: August 14, 2019

After amending the bylaws to display these two dates, please send me a final copy to keep in your Chapter's file at TWS Headquarters. Please make sure to keep a copy for your files as well.

Sincerely,

Mariah Simmons Unit Services Manager